
From: Phillip Ryan <legal@aha.org.au>  

Sent: Wednesday, May 6, 2020 5:09 PM 

To: Chambers - Lee C <Chambers.Lee.c@fwc.gov.au>; Stephen.Bull@unitedvoice.org.au 

Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 

Subject: RE: AM2020/5 - Application by Australian Hotels Association (024N) [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

Importance: High 

 

Dear Associate,  

 

We refer to the above matter and the email correspondence below.  

 

We are writing to confirm that the parties have had discussions and agree with the proposed conversion, save for one 

amendment, namely, the deletion of the word “rostered” immediately “7 hour shift”. It is the parties view that this may 

cause confusion where a shift was worked that was not rostered. For example, a causal employee.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

    Phillip Ryan 

    National Director, Legal and Industrial 

Affairs 

           

P:  02 8218 1855 

M:  0418 602 989 

E:  legal@aha.org.au 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

From: Chambers - Lee C [mailto:Chambers.Lee.c@fwc.gov.au]  

Sent: Friday, 1 May 2020 10:38 

To: 'Stephen.Bull@unitedvoice.org.au' <Stephen.Bull@unitedvoice.org.au>; 'legal@aha.org.au' <legal@aha.org.au>; 

'aha@aha.org.au' <aha@aha.org.au> 

Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 

Subject: AM2020/5 - Application by Australian Hotels Association (024N) [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

 

Dear Parties, 

 

RE: AM2020/5 - Application by Australian Hotels Association (024N) 

 

Further to the conference on 30 March 2020, as discussed Commissioner Lee has requested the AMOD team consider the 

proposed variation having regard to plain language initiatives. 

 

The team has proposed some minor changes to the proposed variation which are  reflected in the attached document with 

tracked changes. 

 

The Parties are asked to advise of any views they have on the proposed change by no later than close of business 

Wednesday May  6 2020. 

 

Kind regards,  

Christopher Demos 

Associate to Commissioner Lee 

Fair Work Commission 

Tel: 03 8656 4534 

Fax: 03 9655 0401 

Chambers.Lee.C@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000  

GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

www.fwc.gov.au 
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